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To whom it may concern,

I write to encourage Porirua city councillors to focus on inner city development and intensification close to rail
and transport routes.

I write to discourage rezoning of greenfield areas from future development.

Rezoning Porirua east will more than likely displace the families that have helped form Porirua, zoning change
to intensify this area will have devastating effects on this whole community.

Their voice needs to be heard in planning their neighbourhood.

Thank you for considering my submission.

Gary Lewis



